U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT
WASHINGTON, DC 20410-5000

PRINCIPAL DEPUTY ASSISTANT SECRETARY
FOR PUBLIC AND INDIAN HOUSING

August 28, 2015

Dear Tribal Leader:

[ am writing today to let you know that the Fiscal Year (FY) 2015 Indian Community
Development Block (ICDBG) Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) has been posted at
WWW.orants. gov.

This NOFA makes $58,856,810 available for competitive ICDBG single purpose grants.
Applications are due by 11:59:59 p.m. eastern time on October 24, 2015.

HUD’s Office of Native American Programs (ONAP) will be posting a Program
Guidance which summarizes and highlights changes in the NOFA on its website shortly. The
guidance can be found at
http://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/HUD?sre=/program_offices/public indian housing/ih

In addition, ONAP staff will be presenting a webinar for on the NOFA within a few
weeks. For information about the webcast please see
http://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/HUD?sre=/press/multimedia

I encourage all tribes to consider applying for these funds.

Sincere

Lourdes Castro Ramirez
Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary
for Public and Indian Housing
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